
  

   

             

           

    

     
     

      
          

    

Dear CSUSM community, 

You are invited to view a video from President Neufeldt, which includes a message about 

the new stay-at-home order, gratitude for your perseverance during a challenging year 

and best wishes for a happy holiday season. 

Share this email: 

333 South Twin Oaks Valley 

San Marcos, CA | 92096 US 

This email was sent to . 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book. 

Subscribe to our email list. 

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=A%20Video%20Message%20from%20President%20Neufeldt+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/0wivw4g/6085129b38a288f3a4a9c40809f552b2
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/0wivw4g/6085129b38a288f3a4a9c40809f552b2
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/0wivw4g/6085129b38a288f3a4a9c40809f552b2
http://www.csusm.edu/president/
https://youtu.be/ST9HblgewbE
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/0wivw4g/6085129b38a288f3a4a9c40809f552b2
http://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1785373/1751282/?v=a

